
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
         

                                       
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Introduction…Many fun 
and exciting activities 
happened in May. We 
started the month with 
Green School. We 
experienced European 
food and culture with 
the European Festival.  
 
In English Language,   
we continued to use 
kidsa-z.com to read 
books at our individual 
levels. We have started 
our last novel of the 
year, “Aliens for 
Breakfast.” 
 
In Mathematics, we 
completed our learning 
of patterns. We have 
started to learn about 
graphs and data 
management.  
 
In Social Studies, we 
learned about the 
Netherlands in 
preparation for the 
European Festival. Mr. 
Pieter led these lessons 
to teach us about his 

home. We even 
learned a little bit of 
Dutch! 
 
In Science, we 
completed our study of 
simple machines. As a 
culminating project, 
the students designed 
and made a model of 
a playground that 
included at least three 
simple machines. The 
students did a great job 
on these projects. We 
had some very creative 
ideas for playgrounds! 
 
In Art, we finished our 
study of Ted Harrison by 
creating our own 
watercolor in the style 
of Mr. Harrison. Also, we 
drew and colored 
cards for our mothers 
for Mother’s Day in the 
US and in Poland. 
Finally, we painted a 
watercolor postcard 
representing Holland. 

Happy May!  

   
Ms. Sue 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

1 June – Children’s Day & 
Sports Day  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


